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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  GEOSCIENCE AUSTRALIA 

 

TOPIC:  Staff on short term contracts  

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 21 November 2013, page 92) 

 

QUESTION No.:  SI-21 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  Can you refresh my memory: what was the percentage of total staff on 

short-term contracts? 

Dr Pigram:  Ninety-two out of 738, which is around 12½ per cent. 

Senator KIM CARR:  And of that 92, do all their contracts expire this year or will some expire 

this year and some over the next— 

Dr Pigram:  No. Some will expire by the end of December; some will expire by the end of the 

financial year; and there is a small percentage who will actually go beyond the end of the financial 

year. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Can you give us the breakdown of that? 

Dr Pigram:  I can take it on notice and provide it to you. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Thank you. What levels are those persons? 

Dr Pigram:  I will provide that on notice as well. 

 

ANSWER 

 

Non-ongoing staff expiry dates by classification (as at 21/11/2013) 

 APS1 APS2 APS3 APS4 APS5 APS6 EL1 EL2 Total 

By 31/12/2013 0 0 2 6 10 4 2 1 25 

1/1/2014-30/6/2014 0 0 2 8 2 5 10 3 30 

1/7/2014-31/12/2014 1 0 0 1 7 5 4 2 20 

After 1/1/2015 0 0 0 3 2 4 6 2 17 

 

 


